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6th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 SRE Lessons – Monday 2nd June 

 

We are writing to inform you that Year 6 pupils will be receiving their statutory SRE (Sex and 

Relationships Education) lessons on the first Monday after half-term, Monday 2nd June 2025. 

As part of these sessions, the following components will be covered: 

• Understanding the biology of conception 

• Understanding the development of the baby during pregnancy 

In line with government guidance, parents/carers have the right to withdraw their child from these 

specific components of the lesson, as they are not part of the statutory science curriculum. 

If you would prefer your child not to take part in these particular elements, please contact the school 

office or your child’s class teacher by Friday 24th May 2025. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6  

 

 

 


